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Principal’s  Message  

Thank You 

I would like to thank everyone for your cooperation during our 

staggered drop off and pick up times. Whilst I understand that this can 

be inconvenient, it has meant that we have been able to keep our 

community safe. We are looking forward to hearing about any lifting of 

restrictions for Term 3. Hopefully, we will be able to resume many of 

our extra-curricular activities. It is a credit to you and our teachers that 

our students are so settled and producing high quality work despite 

having weeks of remote learning.  

Thank you to those families who have been able to pay the Term 1 

Accounts. During this uncertain time for employment, I am grateful for 

your financial contributions and understand that for many families, you 

may not be in a position to contribute. If you are now in a position to 

pay anything towards these accounts, please go to this link for the 

accounts or contact our School Administration Manager, Ms Lee 

Stewart at lee.stewart1@det.nsw.edu.au to get a new copy of the 

account and balance owing. As previously advised, please just pay 

what you can, when you can. Thank you for your attention to this 

matter. 

Creative Writing 

This week I had the pleasure of 

visits to my office from 4M and 

2S students. Both classes had 

been engaging in creative writing 

activities. Students from 4M 

were using the initial from their 

first name to create a rhyming 

poem …Without the letter ‘r’ you 

would never be able to rest! 

2S students used their creative 

thinking and design skills to 

produce a travel brochure 

outlining key facts and 

attractions in each country. In 

this time of no overseas travel, it 

certainly makes you look forward 

to actually travelling the world 

again! Countries included Italy, Spain, India and New Caledonia.  

 

Megan Lockery 

Principal

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

Tuesday 9 – Friday 26 June 

OC Placement Online Applications open 

 

Tuesday 16 September 

New OC Placement Test Date 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Further upcoming events can be viewed by clicking on 

Calendar on the home page of the school website: 

https://lindfield-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ 

 

 

https://lindfield-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/notes/accounts.html
mailto:lee.stewart1@det.nsw.edu.au


Deputy Principals’ Message  

Years 3 - 6 Disco 

We thoroughly enjoyed dancing our lunch away at Friday’s Years 3 - 6 disco in the Hall. We were all 

treated to some excellent dancing and special moves. Children showed off their skills doing the splits, 

the worm and the YMCA! Congratulations everyone for your enthusiastic participation.  

 

 

 

 

 



First Assemblies of Term 2 

After a long absence we were excited to have a short, outdoor assembly to reward our hardworking 

students. Several students received Blue Awards, Gold and Silver awards. 1B even received the 

Lindfield Lion! The Lindfield Blue Assembly which had been scheduled for later this term, will be 

postponed. Any students waiting to receive their Lindfield Blue awards and Lindfield Pride Pins will have 

these presented at a later date when parents are able to share this special occasion with us.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Angela Mustaca     Peter Hayllar 

K-2 Deputy Principal                      3-6 Deputy Principal



 

 

Absentee 

Notification 

We would appreciate 

it if you record 

student absences via 

the Skoolbag app 

which can be 

downloaded from the 

app store. Just 

search for Lindfield 

Public School.  

 

1. Simply open the app   

2. Select the eForms tab   

3. Select the Absentee Form tab 

 

Medical Alert Updates 2020 

Please ensure all children with anaphylaxis and other medical 

conditions hand in their updated Action Plans. Kindly ask your 

doctors to sign, stamp and date them. The school needs to 

receive a coloured copy of the Action Plan for our health 

records. All students with a known medical condition must 

provide updated health plans for 2020. Thank you for your 

ongoing support. 

Notes Sent Home 

Notes are available to download from the school website: 

https://lindfield-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/notes.html 

Please look under the ‘Notes’ tab.   

Work on Display 

Anaphylaxis at Lindfield Public School 
At Lindfield Public School in 2020, we have a small number of children who could have a potentially life 

threatening allergic reaction. They are found across our school from Kindergarten to Year 6. 

How can parents help these children? 

• Choose alternative sandwich spreads to peanut butter and Nutella. Inform your child that 

these foods can trigger an anaphylactic reaction. 

• Reinforce the school’s NO FOOD SHARING message. 

Please note, no students are allowed to bring  

glass bottles to school for safety reason

Work on display in the office for this week 

1R, 1PT, 4G & 6EN 



 

 

Library - http://library.det.nsw.edu.au  

Reserving Books Online 

The guidelines we have been following for borrowing will remain in place until the end of Term 2. 

Therefore, we ask that you continue to reserve the books you wish to borrow online via Oliver Library and 

we will continue to make sure returned books are quarantined to ensure our books remain safe to take 

home. Books reserved online will be safely removed from the shelves each afternoon by Library staff. Due 

to class preparations and meetings, we do not have time to remove any books reserved in the morning.  

 

In order for us to know which books your child would like to borrow, please log into their account on Oliver 

and reserve the books through there. We have prepared a short video tutorial demonstrating how to place 

reservations through our Oliver Library website. To view the tutorial, please click this link: 

https://www.loom.com/share/838d39d451c34a81854407dc762bb266  

 

Oliver can be accessed via https://library.det.nsw.edu.au, or through your child’s Student Portal. Please 

use their Department of Education username and password. 

 

Parents/Carers – please do not come to the Library as this is a classroom. We 

need to minimise the number of adults that come into contact with this area.  

 

If your child forgets to bring their books back or were sick, please keep the books at 

home and return them next Library lesson.  

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding at this time! 

 

2020 Premier’s Reading Challenge 

https://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc/studentExperience.html#/ 

Congratulations to the following students who completed the Challenge over the last week! 

K-2     3-4   5-6 

Jonathan L   Joshua N  Sebastian N 

    Ryan C 

    Archie W 

      

All books will need to be logged online via the NSW PRC 

website above using your child’s individual Department of 

Education logon details by Friday 28 August. This is the same 

username and password they use to access computers and 

Oliver Library at school.  

 

If you have any concerns or questions about the Library, please 

feel free to email Mrs Chapman on 

renee.chapman17@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

Happy reading! 😊  

Renee Chapman and Rachel Loftus  

Teacher Librarians 

http://library.det.nsw.edu.au/
https://www.loom.com/share/838d39d451c34a81854407dc762bb266
https://library.det.nsw.edu.au/
https://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc/studentExperience.html#/
mailto:renee.chapman17@det.nsw.edu.au


 

 

 

 

INVITATION TO ALL PARENTS AND CARERS 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

7:30pm Tuesday 16 June 2020 at the Centre  

(lower grounds Lindfield Public School, Grosvenor Rd, Lindfield)  

A new Parent Committee is elected each year at the meeting 

We encourage all parents to join the Committee.  

 

All Welcome!  

Agenda  

• Welcome  

• Apologies  

• Confirm the Minutes of 2019 AGM  

• President’s Report  

• Treasurer’s Report & Financial Statements for year ended 31  

December 2019  

• Centre Manager’s Report  

• Correspondence  

• Election of Office Bearers and Ordinary Committee Members  

• Any Other Business  

• Date of next General Meeting  

• Close  

 

 

Rita Scala 

Centre Director 

lacentre@outlook.com  

www.lindfieldactivitycentre.com.au 

 

 

mailto:lacentre@outlook.com
http://www.lindfieldactivitycentre.com.au/


 

 

Clothing Pool 

 
 

Clothing Pool  
The SHOP is Closed - Online is OPEN 

 
 

While our physical shop remains closed, you can still order your uniforms online. We  

are processing all orders on either Wednesdays or Thursdays and delivering them to the children’s 

classroom teachers. 

 

Please order what you think you need, take your items home and try them on. If you got the size 

wrong or ordered incorrectly, drop your items back to the front office. We will collect them from 

there and exchange these items before taking them back to the front office for you to collect. 

 
LPS Winter Uniform 

Convenor – Jessica Gregg     

Clothing Shop Manager – Greti Lindsay  

orders@lpspandc.org.au

Due to COVID-19 

NO TIE IN 2020 

mailto:orders@lpspandc.org.au


 

 

Band  

 

 

 

 

Zoom Rehearsals  

Junior Band  

• Zoom rehearsals for the whole band – check email for zoom login details  

o Wednesday 10 June & 17 June: 3:30 – 4:30pm   

o Friday 12 June and 19 June: 7:30am – 8:30am  

 

Intermediate Band  

• Week 7 is the final week for zoom sectional rehearsals – check email for details 

• Full band Zoom rehearsals resume next week (Week 8 commencing 15/6)  

o Tuesday 16 June: 3:30pm – 4:30pm 

o Thursday 18 June: 7:30am – 8:30am 

• Email the conductor (anthonymarsden@gmail.com) with any queries or concerns 

 

Concert Band  

• Zoom rehearsals are Tuesday AM and Thursday PM for the whole band 

o Thursday 11 June & 18 June: 3:30pm - 4:30pm  

o Tuesday 16 June: 7:30 – 8:30am 

• All information will be provided directly via CB's Google Classroom stream (Check your email for 

classroom code) 

 

Big Band  

• Zoom rehearsals Monday 15 June 6pm - 6:30pm for the whole band 

• Zoom details will be emailed each week, and also provided on the BB Google Classroom 

• Google Classroom tasks will be set each week (Check email for Google Classroom code)  

 

Chamber Wind Ensemble  

• Zoom rehearsals Monday 15 June 3:30 PM (Link and instructions will be posted on Google 

Classroom) 

• All information & repertoire resources will be provided directly to each student via Google 

Classrooms, Students complete and submit challenges through Google Classroom 

 

If you are experiencing any issues with the zoom rehearsals, please contact your conductor.  

Tutorials 

Individual tutorials will continue remotely until further notice while social distancing restrictions remain in 

place.  

 

Megan Lipworth and the Band Committee 

band@lpspandc.org.au 

mailto:band@lpspandc.org.au


 

 

Chess 

 

Dear Parent and Carers,  

 

Due to COVID-19, Term 2 chess classes at Lindfield Public School will be conducted online.  

Here are the meeting room links to meet our chess coaches.  

John’s group: https://sydneyacademyofchess.whereby.com/mosthilariouschesscoach 

Bahman’s group: https://sydneyacademyofchess.whereby.com/bahman-kargosha  

Please click on the link, type your child's name on the space (in the dialogue box) and stay in the queue 

until our chess coach lets you in to his online chess classroom / or click join the meeting box.  

Your Chess Squad IDs will be sent to you via email if you haven’t received them already. Please try logging 

in to our playing server www.chesssquad.com and try entering your username and password in advance, 

before the first class, as we will be using this website during each session.  

There are short introduction videos in this folder for more details on how the online class works: 

http://vimeo.com/user/109663225/folder/1669794 

Feel free to call us on 9745 1170 for any assistance. We hope the kids will enjoy their online chess class!!  

 

Best Wishes  

 

Sydney Academy of Chess  

Office - 9745 1170  

Fax - 9745 1176  

www.sydneyacademyofchess.com.au  

 

Eric Tse Chess Co-ordinator chessclub@lpspandc.org.au 

https://sydneyacademyofchess.whereby.com/mosthilariouschesscoach
https://sydneyacademyofchess.whereby.com/bahman-kargosha
http://vimeo.com/user/109663225/folder/1669794
mailto:chessclub@lpspandc.org.au
https://bicyclensw.org.au/resources-to-bike-through-covid-19/
https://www.actionforhappiness.org/calendars







